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Winter Fair 
Thursday 12th December 

Please come along to our Winter
Fair! Entry is FREE! 

We have food, games, rides,
inflatables, craft activities, an

amazing raffle and performances
from our Choir and Samba

drummers. 

Children are encouraged to wear

their Christmas Jumper on this

day and bring in £1, for Save the

Children. This is also Christmas

dinner day! All packed lunches

can have a hot dinner.

Thursday 19th December 



follow us on @woodpeckerhallacademy

As you know, the school has recently
had extensive damage as a result of
flooding. Fortunately, we have new
flooring being laid in the New Year.

To allow for this to happen, 
we will now be reopening on

Wednesday 8th January 2025. 

Return to School 

Reception and Year 1 Performances 
Reception and Year 1 have been

working hard and rehearsing for

their performances. We look forward

to parents of Reception and Y1

joining us on the following dates: 

Tuesday 17th December- Reception

9:15am  

Wednesday 18th December- Year 1

9:15am 

LAST DAY OF term: Friday 20th December
SCHOOLCLOSES at  1:30pm 


